
 
 

 
 

Thursday 16 March 2017 

 
RED NOSE DAY 

Dear parents and carers, 

Red Nose Day takes place on Friday 24 March to raise money for Comic Relief. We will, once 
again, be supporting this charity in school. 

The day will be a non-uniform day for a suggested donation of £1. The children should come to 
school dressed in red clothes, dressed up as one of the noses or in a wacky, weird and wonderful 
costume – the choice is theirs (and yours!). 

We still have red noses available to buy from the school office (price is £1). Once your child has 
bought their nose, please save it until the big day before wearing it to school; we don’t want any to 
get lost before the day itself! 

   

Come dressed in red!    Why not dress up as a nose? 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Simon Morley 
Headteacher 

 


